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The article, “Attorneys Discuss How the Election May Impact Laws,” featured in Akron Legal News,

discussed how it still remains unclear exactly how a Clinton or Trump presidency would impact

residents in Ohio and across the country.

Jeff Smith provided his take on how the outcome of the election might impact the federal minimum

wage, paid leave, labor policy and the Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act (commonly known

as the Affordable Care Act/Obamacare).

To read the full article, please visit Akron Legal News.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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